
NOTICE OF HEARING BEFORE THE PLANNING/ZONING COMMISSION  
OF THE CITY OF PERU, IL 

 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Planning/Zoning Commission of the City 
of Peru, IL, on Wednesday, the 25th day of January, 2023, at the hour of 5:00 p.m. in the City Municipal 
Building, 1901 Fourth Street, Peru, IL, at which time and place the Planning/Zoning Commission will 
consider the Petition of the City of Peru seeking a text amendment to the City of Peru Zoning Ordinance 
to add “Video Gaming Café” as a special use in B-1 Neighborhood Shopping Districts, B-2 Community 
Shopping Districts, B-3 Central Business Districts, and/or B-4, Highway Business Districts.  

All persons desiring to appear and be heard concerning the proposed text amendment may appear and be 
heard at the time and place specified above. 

Dated at Peru, Illinois, this 5th day of January, 2023.   

City of Peru Planning/Zoning Commission 

BY: Cary Miller, Chairman 

 


